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Dr. Kemi Amos Gerfen

December 19,2007

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Aladdin Cleaning Service has been cleaning our office for a number of years. They are very thorough,

extremely reliable and very proud of what they do.

Their contribution to our practice has been significant. Our patients compliment the cleanliness of our

office, and our staff members appreciate having a clean environment to work in. They make our work

easier.

We are extremely pleased with Aladdin - they have become an integral part of our team; you will be
happy to have them on yours.

We would highly recommend them to anyone

Please call us if we can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

Kemi Amos Gerfen, DMD, FAGD

8 Mill Plain Road Danbury, CT06811
Phone: (203) 743-1972 Fax: (203) 207-4692


